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The government's duty is to protect its citizens and especially its most vulnerable; 

Children and the disabled.   We need reform in DHS but not just taking away 

protections for children.  We should be doing things to provide more protection, not 

less.   I have been a foster parent for years and have seen first hand how damaging 

abuse is to children.  It has life long effects.  Please do not neglect the kids of out 

state by protecting them less.  Please refine DHS and make protections better for our 

children and disabled citizens.  

Thank you, 

Lisa Fugere 


